
From: Reshma Soni <Reshma.Soni@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Tuesday, August 10, 2021 5:34 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Reception with Jamie Dimon on Tuesday, August 3, 2021 
 
Good evening Steve, 

 
Hope you are doing well. 

 
I had attended the reception hosted by JPM as noted below on August 3, 2021 in my official role as 

Comptroller.  I did not partake in any food, drink or hospitality at the event. 

 
Please let me know if you need further info. 

 
Thanks, 

Reshma 
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